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As a former animal researcher in the field of behavioral neuroscience, I strongly 

support expanding SB181 to include ending the use of primates in research. It is 

unnecessary and immoral to use primates or any other sentient creatures in 

research.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  

 


